
Public Consultation Record

The Department received the following communications from members of the public during the Consultation Period between 23 March 2011 and 10 
Jun 2011 in respect of the proposed new byelaws for Ot Moor Range. 

Generic Comments and MOD response re Ot Moor Range:

Summarised Comment MOD Response

1 
Comments were received from the Fencott & Murcott Parish 
Council advising that some rights of way users had inadvertently 
proceeded into the Controlled Area of Ot Moor range while it had 
been active; they had been unaware of the warning flags and 
lights. 

Site management examined their procedures and instigated 
improvements, in particular determining that in future firing would not 
take place if flooding prevented flags from being raised. 


